[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Ian Wyatt 
Sent: 13 January 2016 21:15
To: Planning
Subject: Round Close Rd. Adderbury Planning Application ( Catholic Church )

Dear Sir/Madam
 
I am writing to object to the proposed demolition of the existing Catholic Church in Round Close Road (Adderbury) and replacing with 4 dwellings..
 
Not only will this totally effect the residents living close by but the road in general...
 
4 dwellings could mean an extra 8 cars in the already congested road...
 
Yours Faithfully
 
Mr I. J. Wyatt
 

